
CITY OF YORK COUNCIL AUDIT OF THE ACCOUNTS 2023-24 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that in accordance with Section 25 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014 and Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 
2015. 
 

(1) the audit of accounts of the City of York Council for the year ended 31 March 
2024 has been concluded. 
 

(2) The Statement of Accounts are available for inspection by any interested 

persons at City of York Council, West Offices, Station Rise, York, YO1 6GA on 

working days between the hours of 9.00am and 4.00pm by appointment. Please 

email corporate.finance@york.gov.uk to arrange a time when any such 

interested person may make copies of the statements and reports or extracts 

therefrom. 

 
(3) The Statements of Accounts are also available to view on the council’s website 

Statement of accounts – City of York Council 
 
Debbie Mitchell 
Director of Finance (Section 151 Officer)  
3rd September 2025 

https://www.york.gov.uk/StatementOfAccounts

